
MONDAY TO FRIDAY 
9:00AM—4:00PM 

Office Hours: 

Diary Dates: 

 27 MARCH 2015            

COMMUNITY FOX SHOOT 

 30 MARCH 2015        
WAORRA COMMITTEEE 

MEETING @ 6PM 

 31 MARCH 2015        

RECYCLING COLLECTION 

 21 APRIL 2015          
ORDINARY MEETING OF 

COUNCIL @ 3:00PM 

 

CONTACT US: 
PO Box 20, BENCUBBIN WA 6477   |   Phone: 08 9685 1202   |   Fax: 08 9685 1299 

23 March 2015  

CLUB EQUIPMENT GRANT 
FROM DEPT OF SPORT AND 
REC opened on the 17 

March. This funding is provided 
to community sporting clubs for 
the purchase of sporting 
equipment for training and 
competition purposes.  A one 
off subsidy of $500 is available. 
http://www.dsr.wa.gov.au/funding/

clubs/club-equipment-subsidy  

MAINTENANCE OFFICER 
VACANCY An opportunity to 
join our construction and 
maintenance team is now 
available. Please see our main 
advert elsewhere in the 
publication.  Malcolm Tabner, 
who has been employed as our 
Road Maintenance Officer in 
Bencubbin has recently been 
appointed as Beacon Town 
Maintenance Officer. Malcolm 
lives in Beacon with his family 
as his wife Karen is currently 
Principal at Beacon Primary 
School. Congratulations 
Malcolm on your new role and 
we are sure you will enjoy the 
considerably less travel time  to 

and from work each day. 

The BEACON BIG BUSY BEE 

will be held on 9 April and will 
kick off between 8:30 and 9am 
after gathering at the CWA in 
Beacon. Everyone in the 
community is invited and all 
your efforts will be rewarded 
with a yummy morning tea and 
lunch by the Beacon Playgroup 
and finish off with a BBQ tea at 

the Beacon Country Club.  

TENDERS FOR SURPLUS 

ITEMS  

Please see our notice in this 
publication regarding  
invitations to tender for surplus 
items. Items can be viewed in 
the Shire depot before placing 
a written tender before 4pm, 10 

April 2015. 

The next ORDINARY 
MEETING OF COUNCIL will 
be held on Tuesday 21 April 
2015, commencing at 3:00pm.  

It will be held in Council 
Chambers, 80 Monger St, 

Bencubbin.   

Members of the public are 
welcome to attend.  All 
questions for public question 
time should be directed to the 
Chief Executive Officer for 
referral to the President by 
9:30am on the day of the 

meeting. 

Your Councillors: 

CR ROBERT BREAKELL  
PRESIDENT 
Phone: 08 9685 1315 
Mobile: 0428 851 315 

CR IAN SANDERS  
DEPUTY PRESIDENT 
Phone: 08 9685 1213 
Mobile: 0427 851 213 

CR PAUL GILLETT  
Phone: 08 9686 2055  

CR DES MIGUEL  
Phone: 08 9048 6010 

CR JOHN BEAGLEY  
Phone: 08 9685 1247 

CR JEFF MUNNS  
Phone: 08 9048 6050 

CR ANDREW DUNNE  
Phone: 08 9686 1095 

Your support helps 

our local business’ 
thrive. 

Buy Local,  
    Be Local! 

mailto:admin@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au
https://twitter.com/MtMarshallShire
https://www.facebook.com/ShireMtMarshall
http://www.mtmarshall.wa.gov.au/
http://www.dsr.wa.gov.au/funding/clubs/club-equipment-subsidy
http://www.dsr.wa.gov.au/funding/clubs/club-equipment-subsidy


Position Vacant 
Maintenance Officer 

 
A vacancy exists for a full time Maintenance Officer in Bencubbin (38hrs/wk).  Remuneration 
will be according to Level 3 of the LGIA ($21.37 per hour). 
 
You will be required to perform a variety of duties within the Shire of Mt Marshall including but 
not limited to road maintenance and general labour. 
 
Shire housing may be negotiated with the successful applicant. 
 
To obtain a copy of the position description, please contact Nadine Richmond during office 
hours on 08 9685 1202 or via email ea@mtmarshall.wa.gov.au. 
 
Applications submitted to the undersigned, marked ‘Private & Confidential’ are to be received 
by 4pm, Friday 10 April 2015  
 
 
Dirk Sellenger 
Chief Executive Officer 
PO Box 20 
BENCUBBIN   WA   6477 
 
 _______________________________________________________________________________________    


